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I whole heartedly oppose this measure and ANY like it. The jobs of elected officials is 

to uphold the constitution of our state and country, not undermine it. Please 

remember the oath of office you took and understand that the second amendment is 

a RIGHT and shall not be infringed. Also, if any type of violence is to be twarted you 

need to be harsher on actual criminals with sentencing, not attacking law abiding 

citizens. These laws not hurt the latter.  


